
Donate to the Priests’ Retirement 
Foundation Father’s Day appeal
7 September 2025

The Priests’ Retirement Foundation provides many essential services.   
This vital ministry relies solely on donations. 

Support our sick or retired Fathers this Father’s Day. 
We are their family now.

Donate at www.ourfaithourworks.org/give-to-prf
Or complete the parish envelope.
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 “Priests are part of 
families at times of 
great joy, but also great 
sadness.” 
– Fr Geoff Plant



PRF Father’s Day appeal 
We need you.
 
The Priests’ Retirement Foundation assists our retired priests in many 
ways. This includes accommodation, assistance with board and lodging 
expenses, nursing home and hostel care for frail priests, health insurance, 
medical and dental expenses, motor vehicles, and in many other ways.

3 Ways to donate:

1) Scan the QR code or visit  
www.ourfaithourworks.org/give-to-prf

2) Complete the parish envelope

3) Phone 1800 753 959
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